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I support the majority of the proposals put forward by the boundary commission, and do not feel as if any major changes should be made.
However, I do not see the sense in splitting the railway village, as it is an important heritage community that deserves to stay in one ward. I
believe the streets of Reading St, Oxford St and London St and Emlyn Square should move into the Kingshill and Okus ward, with the boundary
existing along Faringdon Road then up East Street.

Attached Documents:

None attached


